
17-025 QA PRODUCT RECALL – DANIELS DEFENSE FIREARMS DUE 
TO DOUBLE FIRE HAZARD 

Date:  1 June 2017                                                                                                           Recall: # 17-025 

Scope: Select Exchange Retail Stores 

The vendor has communicated to HQ that select models of Daniel Defense firearms manufactured between April 1, 
2016 and March 3, 2017 may have a trigger defect. 

Hazard: The firearms can discharge twice when the trigger is pulled one time, thereby posing an extreme safety 
hazard.  

Description:  The Exchange sold the affected models listed in the table below. 

UPC MODEL 

815604015615 V5 556NATO 16IN BLK 10RDM 

815604015349 V9 556 16IN BLK 30RD 

815604016179 V9 556NATO 16IN GREY 10RD 

815604018456 M4V7 556NATO 16IN 32RD 

Remedy:  Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled firearm and contact Daniel Defense to arrange for 
a diagnostic test. Daniel Defense will correct any and all potential conditions at no cost to the consumer as part of our 
100% Satisfaction Guarantee. 

Consumer Contact:  If you are unable or unwilling to contact the diagnostic test process, please contact Daniel 
Defense toll free at: (866)554-GUNS (4867). 

 


